
EXHIBIT 1 

Jim’s on the Course Event Center Update 
By Tom Geanekos, owner 
 
• Nov. 17  
I met with Justin Beckman North America Rep for Losberger, who flew in from the East coast 
and my Contractor Tom Loukos to go over the final details of placement of the Structure and the 
foundation plan. Everything is on track for the structure to be shipped when final approvals 
are completed. 
 
• Nov. 18 
Meeting with Amy, Mark Logan, Dan Hall, electrical engineer, Tom Loukos, my contractor. We 
discussed the utility hook ups and resolved all utility issues. 
 
• Nov. 25 
Submitted replies to hold notices to Building department. 
 
• Nov. 31 
Met with Dan Hall, the electrical engineer and Artem Voloshanovskie, Alameda Power Utility 
Service Planner to finalize the power needs for the event center. It was determined, by Artem, 
after going over Dan Halls engineering plan, that the current transformer has enough power to 
fulfill the needs of the event center. We determined that a 400 AMP  Service is more than 
sufficient for current and future needs.  
 
 


